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The Estate Agency Affairs Board (EAAB) issued a reminder on 1 June 2021 regarding the 2021 

audit reports submission information. The submission deadline for estate agency firms with a 

financial year-end of 28 February 2021 is 30 June 2021, and the EAAB has clarified some relevant 

issues for the benefit of registered auditors and the principals of their estate agency clients. 

To download the detailed reminder, go to: 

https://www.eaab.org.za/article/audit_reports_2021_submission_reminder   

For any further queries, please contact the EAAB directly at audit@eaab.org.za 

 

 

Imran Vanker 

Director: Standards 

 

About the IRBA 

The objective of the IRBA is to endeavour to protect the financial interests of the South African public and 

international investors in South Africa through the effective and appropriate regulation of audits conducted 

by registered auditors, in accordance with internationally recognised standards and processes. 
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